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8th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In August 2020, all schools across Scotland will provide pupils with a blended 

learning model.  A significant proportion of time in school will most likely be spent 

learning outdoors and, it is for that reason, we have decided to revise our agreed 

dress code for session 2020/2021. 

In Newark Primary School, we will have a temporary dress code in place for our 

children returning to school in August 2020, which means traditional items of school 

uniform, such as blazers, shirts and ties, need not be purchased at this time.  These 

items can be reintroduced as pupil time in school increases and school life returns 

to normal.  

We are asking that on the days your children attend school they wear the following: 

• White Polo shirt (with or without school badge) 

• Red Sweatshirt (with or without school badge) 

• Trousers/leggings/joggers (suitable for outdoor activities) 

• Fleece (with or without school badge) 

• Footwear (suitable for outdoors and according to weather conditions) 

 

We would respectfully ask that clothing emblazoned with other colours or sports 

logos etc, are not worn. 

 

Pupils will also require a suitable outdoor jacket appropriate for seasonal weather 

(which may be of any colour). 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lynne McGugan 
Head Teacher                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
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